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Hello 

I am extremely concerned about the proposed cargo hub at Manston and the potential
degregation to mine and  life and well being, including pollution and noise levels
and I wont even be eligible for compensation to soundproof the house. Not that that will
be really possible anyway, as it is a victoria house with victorian features and sometimes I
like to actually open a window or use my garden.    The whole process is making me sick
with worry.  I definitely will have to move, but the value of my house will be reduced and I
don't want to leave our community.

I cannot believe that you would wish such a monstrosity on the very people you are meant
to be representing.

Please can you stop it

Kind regards
Ceri Diffley
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